Moray Council Meeting
Wednesday 12 February 2020

NOTICE OF MOTION
ADJUSTMENT OF GRITTING ROUTES

Council notes that following the review of Priority 1 Gritting Routes following the 2019/20
budget and the subsequent experience of working the new routes that there is a limited
amount of driver and vehicle time that could be utilised to extend winter maintenance
cover without the introduction of additional routes, vehicles or personnel.

Council agrees that the existing Dallas and Knockando routes be extended to cover the
C13E road connecting Knockando with Dallas.

Council further agrees that the Rothiemay route should be extended to cover an additional
few hundred metres on the short stretch of road connecting the existing Priority 1 route
on B9118 with the nearby Aberdeenshire road.

Council agrees that the cost for the remainder of the current winter period, estimated to
be circa £5.5k is covered from General Reserves and that the full season additional cost,
estimated at circa £15k is included in the 2020/21 budget.

Council notes that these additional extensions will take the existing routes up to their limit
and any further additions would require a complete re-routing exercise that would require
additional crews and vehicles to be deployed.
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